March 23, 1948

Mr, Ernest V. Sutton
1625 Oak Street
South Pasadena, California

Dear Mr. Suthon:

I am immensely interested in your last letter relating
- your extraordinary exverience with the Indian cures. I have
had no such experience personally, but I have been told of
astonishing cures performed by their doctora,

It is most kind of you to invite me to visitiou and if
it is at all possible, the next time I come to California I
will try to pass your way., This summer, however, I shall be
going Bast where my younger daughter is being married and

an hoping to see my first grandchild,
Cordially yours,

%. S. CAMPBELL
("Stanley Vestal™)
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